
In Memory of 

Joe Hayes

Joe was a former member of the 

MOMC board of directors and an avid 

Lake St. Clair musky fisherman.  He 

will be missed by many. 

RIP Musky Joe. 



In Memory Of

Tom Richards

Tom was a former member of the 

MOMC and loved musky fishing and 

Lake. St Clair.  RIP Tom



In Memory of 

Chuck Vanschandevyl

(Charlie Brown)

Charlie Brown was one of the original 

members of the MOMC.  An amazing 

musky fisherman and bait maker he 

will be greatly missed by all! 



In Memory of 

Peggy Bacha

Peggy Bacha 

was the first 

female to 

become a 

member of the 

board of 

directors.  A 

loving mother 

that passed a 

love for musky 

fishing to her 

children, she 

will be greatly 

missed.



In Memory of 

Jason Gaca

Jason Gaca 

was an active 

member of 

the MOMC.  

He loved 

spending time 

on the water 

and at the 

marina with 

friends.   He 

was a great 

friend and 

husband and 

will be deeply 

missed.  RIP 

Jason!



In Memory Of 

Brian Truax

Brian Truax passed away 

on May 7
th

after a long 

battle with cancer.  His 

family says he loved his 

time in the muskie club and 

loved spending time on the 

water.  He will be missed by 

many.  RIP Brian.


